
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim urges the heads of administrative units in Basra to
conduct field visits in order to solve problems of the public

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, called on heads of the

administrative units in Basra to conduct field visits in order to solve problems of the people,

urging them to maintain contact with people and set priorities to cope with austerity situation

in the country due to the financial crisis because of to terrorism and low oil prices.

\r\n

His eminence during his visit to the province of Basra heading a delegation of the National

Iraqi Alliance Monday 10/4/2017 indicated the importance of maximizing resources of

administrative units and not rely on what is received from the government, because of the known

conditions, indicating the importance of innovation and benefit from others’ experiences and to

exchange experiences between provinces to provide best services, calling to give children and

families of martyrs double the attention, especially the families of the popular mobilization

forces, stressing on the importance of granting the families of the martyrs lots to enable them

to have a decent live.

\r\n

His eminence pointed out that the administrative units are obliged to identify their priorities

and work on dissolving intersections with the federal ministries, indicating the importance of

identifying projects that generate money to the state through investment.


